

The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire Butterley Hall, Ripley Derbyshire DE5 3RS

T: **0300 122 6000** F: **0300 122 7797**

Email:

pccoffice@derbyshire.police.uk

Derbyshire Police and Crime Panel County Hall Matlock Derbyshire DE4 3AG

2nd December 2021

Dear Ms Newbury,

Acknowledgement of Letter - Police & Crime Plan 2021-2025

I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 30th November 2021 in respect of my Police & Crime Plan which was presented to the Police & Crime Panel on 18th November 2021 for members to review and make recommendations.

Thank you for confirming that the Panel were satisfied with the draft Plan and no subsequent recommendations were made. To ensure the Plan remains fit for purpose and appropriately reflects the voice of the pubic, a full review will be conducted each year. This will be brought to the attention of the Panel at the relevant time in the future.

I will make the appropriate arrangements for officers to upload this letter exchange to my website confirming the Panel's decision.

Yours sincerely,

Angelique Foster

Police & Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire